
KIRKBY OVERBLOW PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Parish Council meetings 

 

Due to Covid-19 restrictions, all Parish Council meetings will 

now be held remotely via Zoom videoconferencing 

software, until these restrictions are relaxed. Residents 

continue to be welcome to “attend” these meetings but, to 

gain access, residents will need to contact Parish Councillor 

Jeremy Cross via his email address jem_cross@yahoo.co.uk  

for access details. The first of these remote meetings is 

scheduled to be held at 8.00pm on Monday 1st June. 

(please note there is an “underscore” between “jem” and 

“cross”) 
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